
 

Aloha Class of 2030 ‘Ohana, 
  
As this very unique and challenging school year comes to an end, we have a very 
special event that we would like your help with. New members of your class have been 
invited to join the class of 2030 ‘ohana in 4th grade. Covid has forced us to adjust the 
way we have welcomed them to our KS ‘ohana and we’re excited to share it with you. 
  
A drive-thru event has been planned and we’d like your help. The celebrants will be 
asked to drive-thru and around the KES blacktop and will be greeted with stations 
where they will be given makana from KES, PAR and the Po’okula. There will also be a 
selfie station for the student. 
  
Balloons and a bubble machine will add to the fun along with KES Admin and Kumu, 
ATP and PAR and members of your class. We’re hoping to line the roadway starting at 
the Kindergarten playground. The celebration session for your new 2030 'ohana is as 
follows: 
  
10:15 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
New incoming Class of 2030 ‘Ohana welcome 
Sign up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/2030warriorcheersquad  
  
We encourage you to make signs to welcome the ‘ohana, but your aloha is all that is 
needed. When signing up, please be sure list to the total number of people (adults and 
keiki) that you will be bringing. Please note that safety protocols including social 
distancing and masks will need to be observed. 
  
Please let your ATP reps know if you have any questions - Brandi and Angela. 
ksohana.2030@gmail.com. 
  
Mahalo nui! 
  
Laurielei and Chendra 
Parents & Alumni Relations 
 


